
Public comment 16-1871-EL-BGN 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: gzenko@cox.net [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 2:56 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: Jun 28, 2018 2:55 PM  
 
RENDER: server 
RESPONSECHART: 0 
CONTACT_REASON: Complaint, 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST_NAME: Greg 
LAST_NAME: Zenko 
EMAIL: gzenko@cox.net 
PHONE_NUMBER:  
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER:  
STREET_ADDRESS1:  
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY:  
STATE: OH 
ZIP:  
COUNTY: Not Selected 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: Icebreaker Wind Facility - Lake Erie 
CASE_NUMBER:  
COMMENTS: I am completely against this project and believe it will not only harm our lake but ruin one 
of Cleveland's main attractions and unique offerings to residents and visitors alike.  How Dr. Wagner was 
able sell a 50 year lease of Lake Erie to Fred Olsen is an abomination and clearly not in line with the 
Public Trust that forbids leasing it to a private developer.   Please do not let this man ruin our lake! It is 
one of the most precious asset our state offers.  
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